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A NEW BABY GIRL
Welcome to Catalina!

Congratulations to Maria & Nicholas Mertzanakis as they welcomed their new baby girl Catalina on
3 December 2018.

We rejoice with the family and wish them well as they enjoy their first Christmas together.  Little
Jonathan is very excited to have a new baby sister.

"Praise God from whom all blessings flow."
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